
Sunday School Good Friday Retreat 

IOCC Hygiene Kit Project 

 

Similar to past years, our Sunday School students will be putting together IOCC Hygiene Kits for 

those in need at the Good Friday Retreat.  We are asking for the following donations: 

• Washcloth (heavily needed item) 

• Fingernail or toenail clipper (either is acceptable; remove from package) 

• Bath-size bar of soap (in the original package) 

• Travel-size stick deodorant (3.4 ounces or less, non-aerosol) 

• Travel-size lotion (3.4 ounces or less, fragrance-free, NEW only) 

• Travel-size shampoo (3.4 ounces or less, NEW only) 

• Toothbrush (in the original package) 

• Travel-size toothpaste (3.4 ounces or less, with an expiration date of at least 1 years) 

• Sturdy wide-tooth comb (must have at least 6 inches of teeth; pocket combs or picks not 

accepted; rattail combs and combs without handles are acceptable) 

• Gallon size plastic bags  

 

There will be a collection box in the narthex of the church for these items.  Thank you for any 

donations you can provide.  If you would prefer to donate money, we can do the shopping for 

you.  Please see Paula Hartigan-Patey or Yvette Politis. 

 

        


